
UNOFFICIAL MINUTES OF MEETING 

To be approved at the next annual budget hearing meeting 

 

TOWN OF MONROE 

November 18, 2021 Public Budget Hearing 

 
The meeting was brought to order by Chairman Duane Zimmerman at 5:32 p.m. 

The Clerk verified that the open meeting notice was posted on November 1, 2021, at the Monroe 

Town Hall, Recycling Center, and the Town of Monroe website.  WEKZ and Monroe Times were also 

notified. 

Board members present:  Duane Zimmerman, Chad Spotts, Mike Lambert 

Clerk/Treasurer present:  Peggy Murphy 

Other attendees: Jeff Lanz, Todd Hasse, Kris Hasse, Phil Vosberg  

Minutes of the November 19, 2020, budget hearing meeting were read by the Chair.  Motion by Chad 

Spotts, seconded by Mike Lambert to accept.  Motion carried. 
 
The 2022 Proposed Budget was distributed by the Clerk/Treasurer.  A review of the Budget followed.     
        Proposed Budget total expected Expenses       $524,381.47    
 Proposed Budget total expected Revenues      $256,021.47 
 

TOWNSHIP TAX LEVY                             $ 268,360.00              (4.641% Increase) 
 
The adoption of the budget will be voted on at Special Electors meeting according to s. 

60.80(1)(c) of Wis. Statutes. 
 

Motion by Lambert, seconded by Spotts to adjourn at 5:58 p.m.  Motion carried. 

  

 

Peggy Murphy, Clerk/Treasurer 

 
 
 
 

       


